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This message is being sent on behalf of ACCJC Executive Search Committee Co-chairs Raúl 
Rodríguez and John Morton. 
  
The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) is pleased to 
announce that three finalists have been selected in the search for the agency’s next president. 
The candidates are: Dr. Cindy Miles, Dr. George Swan, and Dr. Richard Winn.  
  
The finalists were selected from a diverse pool of applicants by the search committee, which 
included Commissioners, representatives from ACCJC member institutions, and ACCJC staff.  
  
Final interviews will be conducted by the Commission during the last week in June. The 
successful candidate is expected to begin their duties early this fall.   
  
Please visit the ACCJC website at www.accjc.org to view information about the finalists. 
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